
Vision 2020 Minutes of 11/14/16 

 

Meeting was called to order @5:35 

We tabled the Sept minutes 

Shanna Saunders, city Dev Dir will look into which city employee should be responsible for the V2020 FB 

page.  The person will be the administrator of the new page and 2 committee members will be editors 

and be able to post as well.  

We discussed the few past city events and the importancE of threshers from the "What's your future 

Vision for Somesworth?"  coloring page, taken from the V2020 tables, at all city events from June-Nov. 

Christopher Smith, from the Christmas parade committee was able to secure is a golf cart for us to ride 

in for the Christmas parade. 

Matt Hanlon began the process of collaborating with the new CTC's new Boadcasting  Team.  Matt will 

arrange for the instructor to interview the Mayor and others to discuss Vision 2020 to air on Ch 

95.  Mike Bobinsky will work on getting more V2020 info on Ch 22.  Shanna will work on coming up with 

a new question with which to interview kids.   

The group worked together to continue to update the Matrix.  Jeni Mosca, Jessica Paradis and Shanna 

Saunders will work collaboratively to make sure the updated info is transferred to the city's digital 

records for future use. 

Under micellaneous, we discussed the holiday banners going up.  Jessica will contact Councilor Dumont 

abt the next set of city banners, containing the City's name, as suggested by Shanna Saunders.   

A motion was made by Matt Hanlon, seconded by Shanna Saunders to adjourn.  Meeting adjourned at 

6:11pm.   

Minutes respectfully submitted by Jessica Paradis. 
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